
 

 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 5 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 6 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is It’s All Greek To Me 

We have a very busy week again this week with lots of changes to the timetable. 

I have included a breakdown of the week in the information section. 

English This week, we will be writing speeches and participating in another 

debate. This time, children will be able to use ‘points of information’ to 

interrupt opponent speakers. We will also be writing letters to the 

children in Year 4 to tell them about Year 5. 

Maths In Maths, we will continue doing different activities to build our 

resilience including division and missing number problems. 

Topic In History, We will be learning about the battle of marathon and 

building  

 

In PSHE, we will be continuing to focus on the topic of ‘looking ahead’ 

and discussing what is coming up in Year 6 and secondary school. 

 

In Music, we are continuing to learn the rap from the Fresh Prince of 

Bel Air. 

 

In Computing, we will be coding using Code.org. 

Information The children have a very busy week this week with something different 

happening every day. 

 

Monday – We will be participating in a music project being run by Mr 

Bentley. This will be happening in groups across the day. 

 

Tuesday – We have our ‘School Art Gallery’. We will have all of the 

artwork that the children have done this year on their tables and they will 

be able to show you what they have done. After this session you can take 

all of their art home to avoid having to bring it all back on the last day of 

school. This is at 3:15 and the children are being dismissed at that time. 



Mr Cook will also be around for a short while if you wanted to introduce 

yourselves. 

 

Wednesday – This is the Yr 5 Day at Highdown School & Sixth Form 

Centre. They will need to wear their PE kit as they will have a PE lesson 

during the day. We will also be having PE on Thursday. Children will need 

to be at the school before 9:00 where we will meet them. The day ends at 

13:45. You can join the children at 13:00 when you will have the 

opportunity to tour the school and observe the children at work. We will be 

reminding the children of our expectations for their behaviour which will be 

no different to every other day in school. All children need to bring a 

packed lunch unless arranged with Highdown beforehand. 

 

Thursday – We will still be having PE in the afternoon as usual. We will be 

sharing our Greek myths with 1CG in the afternoon. 

 

Friday- Friday is early move up day. Children will be in the same 

classroom next year and the day’s timings will be the same as usual. 

   
Thank you for reading   Mrs Bareham and Mr Gillick 


